
May 16, 2024

NATHAN J TRAVIS

CASTLE PINES NORTH MD - PWSID CO0118006

7404 YORKSHIRE DR

CASTLE PINES CO 80109

RESCIND OF TIER 1 BOIL WATER ADVISORY

Dear NATHAN J TRAVIS:

The Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment-Water Quality Control Division (the

“Department”) issued a “Boil Water Advisory” for the CASTLE PINES NORTH MD (the “Supplier”) on

5/15/2024 due to a line break resulting in a loss of pressure to the system. Loss of pressure may

allow disease-causing organisms to enter the water system.

Since the “Boil Water Advisory” was issued, the Department has received the following information

from the Supplier:

○ The Supplier flushed the system and average system chlorine residuals were brought down to

normal levels after the flush.

○ The Supplier provided a written description of flushing activities and confirmation that the

lowest chlorine residual at the ends of the system.

○ Confirmation that the samples taken were free from the presence of total coliform bacteria.

Based upon the actions taken by the Supplier, the “Boil Water Advisory'' is hereby rescinded. Effective

date of this action is 5/16/2024. The affected customers should be notified of the lifting of the

“Boil Water Advisory.” Public notice of the lifting of the “Boil Water Advisory'' should include contact

information for the water system and should be provided in a similar manner to which the initial

advisory was issued. A template can be created at wqcdcompliance.com/pn under “Problem

Corrected”.

Please note, rescindment of the “Boil Water Advisory” does not constitute compliance with public

notification requirements. If not already completed, the Supplier must submit the certificate of

delivery and copy of the original public notice to fulfill the regulatory public notification

requirements for the “Boil Water Advisory”.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at 720-432-0589 or via email at

chelsea.cotton@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Chelsea Cotton

http://wqcdcompliance.com/pn
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